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Board of County Commissioners:  
 
On August 5, 2025, the Board of County Commissioners voted 5-0 to approve the 
petitioner’s request for a postponement to the October 7, 2025, hearing date to allow the 
petitioner the opportunity to discuss impacts of County Line Road on the proposed 
development. All readvertising costs shall be the burden of the applicant.  


